
TOWN OF NAMAKAGON 
APPROVED MINUTES FOR 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 14, 2014 
 

Chairman Robert Rasmussen called meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 
Supervisors present Jim Krueger and Bob Dolezal Clerk Toni White 
Treasurer Arlene Skultety. 
Audience of 11 
Minutes were read and approve after one word was corrected by Jim 
Krueger Second by Bob Dolezal. Motion Carried 
Financial report was read by Treasurer Arlene Skultety and filed for future 
audit. Checks were approved from 18027 t0 18075 for payment due. 
 
Fire Dept: 
Henry Rieckhoff gave a report on a 1999 Ford Fire Truck  
Pumper for sale for the amount of $10,000.00.Discussion on floor 
on condition of the truck. Supervisor Bob Dolezal made a motion if the truck 
meets the satisfaction of the fire department that the department purchase it 
second by Jim Krueger. Motion Carried. 
 
Cell Tower Update: power for tower will be put in this week. Tower will be 
delivered on October 22nd and should be up by November Carrier will be  
Norvado. 
 
Tax Collector Bond: Short term Tax Collector Bond. Motion made by Jim 
Krueger that we purchase the Tax Collector bond second by Bob Dolezal. 
Motion Carried. 
 
Snow Plowing Contracts: Chairman did talk to the road crew. They don’t 
mind doing the driveways. Motion made by Jim Krueger to renew contracts 
for 2014-2015 year at the same rate. Second by Bob Dolezal Motion 
Carried. 
 
Ted Green gave a report on Great Divide Ambulance. They need to do  
some repairs on the Paramedic House in Cable and build a garage. The 
Ambulance board voted to cut the town subsidies by 50% for the 2015 
budget. 
 
Correspondence: Robert Rasmussen read Library Report. If you would like a 
copy see your clerk. 



Jim Schaffer: Would it be possible for the crew to plow the snow to the 
opposite side of the road? Request also made to plow Sugar Bay Drive the 
same way.  
Dam Inspection is done. 
Sarah Boles requested that the Web-Site be updated for the fire department. 
Toni will call CCS to update the site.  
 
Mr. Ferguson requested the board to check the culvert on 191 and find out 
why there is no longer a culvert on Hwy. M by his house. He presented maps 
to the board.  Robert Rasmussen will get hold of Bayfield County Hwy 
Dept. to discuss the problem. 
 
Kathy Sill asked if the cell tower area has been checked so the people 
working at the dump will not be impacted by the tower. Robert Rasmussen 
will check with Norvado. 
 
Next Board meeting will be November 10, 2014 after Budget Meeting. 
 
Budget Workshop: Board discussed Propose Budget with an audience of 2. 
Motion was made to continue Budget Workshop on October 28, 2014 at 
7:00 P.M. by Bob Dolezal second by Jim Krueger. Motion Carried 
 
Motion made by Jim Krueger to adjourn meeting second by Bob Dolezal 
at 9:45 p.m. 
 
Toni White                          Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


